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Approval of contract with South Cumberland Utility District for the transfer of water lines

SUMMARY:
At the October Council meeting, approval was given for the transfer of some waterlines from South
Cumberland Utility District. This transfer will add 40 new customers for the City and provide a
redundancy of water for Homestead residential customers. The City Attorney has prepared a
contract to formalize the transfer.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Authorize the Mayor to sign the contract.

File #: 16-0485, Version: 1

City of Crossville Printed on 4/12/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

